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AUDIO INTERVIEW WITH RFA’S BOB DINNEEN
Dinneen Encourages Industry Stakeholders to Attend National Ethanol Conference
Attached is an audio interview with Renewable Fuels Association (RFA) President and CEO Bob Dinneen on the 13th annual National Ethanol Conference coming up February 25-27 in Orlando.  Dinneen talks about what the conference is about and why those involved in the renewable fuels industry should attend.

Audio File:


(6:23) ethanol-report-6.mp3
The interview was conducted by reporter Cindy Zimmerman.  It is in the format of a complete program called The Ethanol Report. Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. 

More information about RFA and ethanol can be found at www.ethanolrfa.org.  If you would like schedule an interview with any RFA representative, please feel free to call Matt Hartwig at 202-289-3835 anytime.
Note:  Media are cordially invited to attend the conference.  Please contact Matt Hartwig at 202-289-3835 or email MHartwig@ethanolrfa.org for registration information.
